
	

	

The	Homeowners	Association	is	a	volunteer	membership	
organization	founded	in	1989.		At	the	June	20th	General	
Meeting	we	celebrate	our	30	years	of	history,	please	
join	us.	HOA	is	a	lot	of	value	for	you’re	your	
membership!		

Looks	like	Summer	is	here	a	little	early	this	year.	

As	many	know,	one	of	our	HOA	leadership	team,	Bill	Bazil,	suffered	a	heart	attack	and	as	I	write	this	is	
still	in	critical	care.		Please	include	him	and	Laurie	in	your	prayers.	

This	year	is	HOA’s	30th	anniversary.		Please	join	us	on	June	20th	for	a	very	unique	General	Meeting	and	
again	on	Aug	8th	for	diner	and	live	music.		You	can	find	specifics	on	www.tellicolife.org.		

Be	Engaged:		A	reminder	that	our	Socials	now	start	at	4:30	pm	but	continue	to	be	on	the	2nd	Tuesday	
of	each	month.				

Your	Event	Coordinators	have	many	different	fun	activities	to	sign	up	for!		Remember	if	you	can’t	
make	it	to	a	social	you	can	always	sign	up	online	at	www.tellicolife.org.			There’s	still	availability	on	the	
September	Fall	Colors	cruise	of	New	England	and	Canada.		There’s	train	rides,	overnights	in	Georgia	
and	Virginia,	many	theater	events,	bowling,	cooking	classes,	raft-off’s	and	more.			And	you	can	also	
sign	up	for	weekly	golf	scrambles,	wine	groups,	dining	out	events,	in-home	gourmet	diners	(think	
food-wine	pairings),	in-home	dinners	plus	cocktails	and	games	groups.		Whew,	that’s	a	lot	to	choose	
from!		

Be	Informed:			We’ve	got	a	different	General	Meeting	on	June	20th	with	a	look	back	at	our	30	year	
history	and	you’ll	meet	some	of	our	the	“Village	Pioneers”.				

Another	very	informative	Welcome	Orientation	will	be	held	on	July	18th.		Please	encourage	those	new	
to	the	Village	to	attend.	

Be	Heard:		The	Highway	Safety	Committee	is	a	great	example	of	how	HOA	advocates	on	behalf	of	the	
Village.		The	Committee	recently	identified	and	tagged	fallen	or	ready	to	fall	trees	along	the	entire	
length	of	the	RT	444	to	assist	TDOT	crews	in	finding	and	removing	these.	This	volunteer	exercise	by	
the	Highway	Safety	Committee	is	an	extension	of	their	role	to	liaison	with	TDOT	in	order	to	have	and	
maintain	for	Tellico	Village	residents	a	safe	and	attractive	State	highway	infrastructure	through	our	
community.		Later	this	month	they’ll	tape	a	Tellico	Village	Broadcasting	piece	with	a	TDOT	
representative	explaining	their	practice	of	“vertical	mowing”.			Look	for	updates	on	www.hoatv.org.		 

To	the	many	of	you	that	have	renewed	or	joined	HOA	for	2019,	thank	you.		If	you	haven’t	joined	or	
aren’t	sure,	go	to	www.tellicolife.org	and	follow	the	prompts.	

	Let’s	go	out	and	enjoy	this	sunshine			


